







The December issue of our provider newsletter, Connections, is now online!

AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania and AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania (PA) Community HealthChoices (CHC) are pleased to announce availability of the third edition of our provider newsletter, *Connections*.

Connections is your link to important provider news, updates, and resources. We hope your practice finds this edition informative, and we welcome any comments or suggestions you may have at: provider.communications@amerihealthcaritaspa.com or providercommunicationschc@amerihealthcaritas.com.

This, and previous editions of *Connections* can be accessed at: www.amerihealthcaritaspa.com > Providers > Communications > Providers > Resources > Communications

Highlights of this edition include:

- 2022 2023 flu vaccinations
- Evusheld COVID-19 treatment for high-risk groups
- Changes to the statewide preferred drug list (PDL) on January 9, 2023
- New solution available on NaviNet for medical prior authorization
- HEDIS data collection and reporting
- Third-party liability and coordination of benefits reminder
- Access to care management
- Join the AmeriHealth Caritas PA CHC Participant Advisory Committee
- Tobacco cessation counseling Pennsylvania certification required for dental reimbursement

You can receive future editions of *Connections* and other important plan news and notifications via our free email service. Just self-register on the provider center at:

<u>www.amerihealthcaritaspa.com > Providers > Communications > E-Lert (email news) registration</u> <u>www.amerihealthcaritaschc.com > For Providers > Sign up for email alerts</u>

December 2022